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GRAND OPENING AND RIBBON CUTTING PARTY FOR  

THE TIN FISH RESTAURANT UNDER THE OCEANSIDE PIER 
 

 
 

There will be a Grand Opening and Ribbon Cutting Party on September 6, 2012, at 4:00 p.m. 

under the Oceanside pier for the Tin Fish Restaurant.  The Tin Fish founder Joseph Melluso, 

will be providing samplings off their menu as well as musical entertainment by Joe Rathburn.    
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